
  Posted:  January 29, 2010 

PLANNING BOARD MEETING 
Tuesday February 2, 2010 

Stow Town Building 
 

1. 7:00 PM Call to Order  

2. 7:01 Review Correspondence and Minutes  

3. 7:10 Public Input 

4. 7:20 Planning Board Members’ Updates 

(News and Views, Committee Reports and Work Plan Update) 

5. 7:25 Coordinator’s Report 

Appointments 

6. 7:30 Public Hearing 

• Hammerhead Lot Special Permit – Hudson Road 

7. 7:50 Public Hearing 

• Hammerhead Lot Special Permit – Hudson Road 
Discussion/Action Items 

8. 8:15 Conservation Commission Meeting – PB Member or staff to attend 

• Collings Foundation request for access road 

9.  Highgrove Estates 40B  

• Town Response to Application for Site Approval 

10.  Pedestrian Walkway Planning Sub-Committee  

• Further discussion on proposed walkway location at Town Hall 

11.  LUPA and CPA-2   

• Letter to Jamie Eldridge 

12.  Standard Operating Procedures for Sub-Committee 

13.  Executive Session  

14. 10 P.M. Adjournment 

 

CORRESPONDENCE 
01/22/10 Email from Representative Niki Tosongas, Re: FY11 Appropriations Form 
01/22/10 Letter from Board of Selectmen to Representative Atkins, Re: Unfunded Mandates 
01/22/10 Memorandum from MAPC, Re: Technical assistance to cities and towns 
01/25/10 Email from Craig Martin to Bruce Laham, Re: Outside Lighting 
 
 

AREA TOWN BOARDS/COMMITTIES 
01/22/10 Bolton Planning Board, Public Hearing for a common driveway 
01/25/10 Sudbury ZBA, Public Hearing for a Comprehensive Permit 
01/25/10 Acton Planning Department, Public Hearing for proposed zoning bylaw changes 
01/26/10 Acton Planning Department, Public Hearing for approval of Definitive Subdivision plan  
01/26/10 Bolton ZBA, Findings and Decision  
01/28/10 Bolton ZBA, Public Hearing to modify a Comprehensive Permit 
01/29/10 Acton Board of Selectmen, Public Hearing for a Site Plan Special Permit 
                                                                                                                                                   

LOOKING AHEAD 
02/02/10  Highgrove Estates Site Walk with MassHousing 
02/09/10 Planning Board Meeting 
03/27/10 20

th
 Massachusetts Land Conservation Conference 


